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Directive #10 

                “...and do everything in a decent and orderly manner” 

                As we start these last two weeks of Lent, I hope your Lenten journey has provided 

you with plenty of spiritual nourishment. 

                 According to the National survey, more of our councils are preparing and 

presenting a budget to their members. This is excellent news but it would be even better if 

100% of the councils used this important tool. 

                 Please make sure your council has paid their per capita fees for 2018. Even if all 

your members have not yet paid, send in what you have collected. Another payment can be 

sent in at a later date. If your council has not sent any per capita, your president will NOT 

be able to vote at our election at the convention in April. 

                 The Diocesan financial report is included with this directive to comply with our 

Constitution and Bylaws. Look it over and bring it with you to the convention. If you have 

any questions I will answer them at this time.    

                  Since this is my last directive as treasurer I would like to take this opportunity to 

thank all the treasurers for their support and cooperation. I have learned a lot in the last 

four years as treasurer and your questions have been a big part of my education. It has 

been a pleasure meeting so many of you at Fall Regionals, retreats and conventions.  

Always remember that without your “sound financial control”, your council would not be 

able to meet its goals. YOU GO GIRLS!         

                May Our Lady of Good Counsel continue to bless you and your families. 

               

Blessings,                                                                       
Mary Lappan 

 


